
HB 986 -- EXEMPTION TO PRESCRIPTION LIMITATIONS

SPONSOR: Dogan

Currently, a practitioner cannot issue an initial prescription for
more than a seven-day supply of any opioid controlled substance.
This bill gives an exception to this limitation for a prescription
for an opioid for a patient who is currently undergoing treatment
for sickle cell disease.


